
I am a 20 year resident of NE Portland. Lately mile long trains carrying dangerous diesel fumes 
and fuel have been traversing our neighborhood bringing noise and air pollution. This adversely 
affects my lungs, property value, and general well being. When I think of younger lungs in my 
neighborhood my concern deepens. 
Now we hear of NE 11th St overpasses and Kenton track widening plans for more pollution 
instead of directing funds now into a greenspace near NE 13th and 14th to be delayed till 2025. 
This is not the environmentally conscious Portland most city residents cherish -- it is a sellout to 
Canadian LNG interests and a blight on mother Earth. Please turn this train around and head it in 
the right direction before it's too late for Portland air quality and the planet. We are 
disproportionately carrying the burden of fossil fuel pollution in NE Portland and vehemently 
protest these plans. I hope you will listen and act on our concerns. 
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